
 

 

 

       

OFFICIAL INVITATION  

AIR TRAFFIC CONTROLLERS IN MACEDONIA 
World Controllers’ Cup (WCC) 2022 

7 to 12 November 
Tenerife, Canary Island, SPAIN 

10 June, 2022 

TO: Mr. Vlatko Nakov 
Macedonian Air Traffic Controllers' Association 
 
Dear Vlatko, 
 
Since our inaugural football tournament in 2011, we have brought air traffic controllers from many different 
countries together onto the football field. Teams as diverse as Kazakhstan, Canada, Argentina, Mexico, Saudi 
Arabia or Trinidad and Tobago have competed in the annual World Football Cup for Air Traffic Controllers’ and 
Pilots 

We are very excited to announce that : 
The new edition of the WCC will take place in Tenerife from 7 to 12 November, 2022 

   For information visit: http://www.playthewcc.com 

Our mission remains the same “to promote and develop social and professional relationships between air traffic 
controllers through sport”. There is something special about bringing colleagues together from countries that are 
thousands of miles apart onto the same football field.  
 
We wholeheartedly thank IFATCA and all the national air traffic controllers’ associations for their continuous 
support, and above all the relentless fun spirit of our colleagues playing the WCC across the globe. 
 
It is our pleasure to invite our colleagues from MACEDONIA to play this year’s edition in Tenerife, Spain.  
We hope to see you in Spain representing your country. Come and join us for an incredible experience! 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require further information  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Allan Beattie 
President of the World Controllers’ Cup 
allan@playthewcc.com                                                 For the Organising Committee: contact@playthewcc.com 
 
 


